
The following is the tentative schedule information for the I-579 “Cap” Urban Connector Project in 
the City of Pittsburgh, Allegheny County. 

As always, all work is weather dependent and any changes or updates to the schedule will be 
distributed accordingly.  

 

Starting Next Week – Monday, May 10th through Friday, May 14th (weather permitting) 
(see attached press release) 

• I-579 DAILY Ramp Closures (Bedford Avenue & 7th Avenue Ramps to 
Southbound I-579) are tentatively scheduled to begin Monday, May 10th 
through Friday, May 14th  – 6am to 3pm (as needed) 

- These restrictions are necessary to allow the contractor to complete 
lighting operations.  

- Detour information is included in the attached press release. 

 

Continuing Monday, May 10th through Friday, May 21st (weather permitting) 

• Washington Place Southbound between Bigelow Blvd. and Center Ave. 
AND Center Avenue Westbound between Washington Place and Chatham 
Street will experience daily single lane closures, as needed, Monday, May 
10th through Friday, May 21st – 7am – 5:30pm.  

 

Continuing - Monday, May 10th through Tuesday June 29th (weather permitting)  

• Chatham Street between Bigelow Blvd. and Center Ave. will continue to 
experience daily closures, as needed, Monday, May 10th through Tuesday, 
June 29th  – 7am – 5:30pm.  

• Parking on Chatham Street will continue to close weekdays, Monday through 
Thursdays,  Monday, May 10th through Tuesday, June 29th  – 7am – 5:30pm.  

 

Sidewalk Closure  through Tuesday, November 2nd (weather permitting)  

• Center Avenue sidewalk between Chatham Street and Washington Place 
remains closed through Tuesday, November 2, 2021. 



- The restriction is necessary for the replacement of the sidewalk along 
Center Avenue.  Pedestrians will be detoured to the sidewalk located 
on the opposite side of the area closed. 

 

Tentative – Monday, May 17th through Friday, May 21st (weather permitting) 

•  I-579 Northbound AND Southbound nightly Single Lane and Shoulder 
Closures are tentatively scheduled to occur Monday, May 17th through 
Friday, May 21st - 8pm to 6am (as needed) 

I-579 Daily Ramp Closures (Bedford Avenue & 7th Avenue Ramps to Southbound I-579) are 
tentatively scheduled to continue Monday, May 17th through Friday, May 21st  – 6am to 3pm 
(as needed) 
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